TOWN OF YORKTOWN CONSERVATION BOARD

MEETING MINUTES

JANUARY 20, 2016

Board Members Present:   

Co-Chairperson Diane Dreier, Patrick Francois, Walter Daniels, Peter Alduino, Richard Shaw, Kim Hughes - Secretary

Board Members Absent:

Co-Chairperson Phyllis Bock, William LaScala, Walt Plankl
Guests:

Joe Riina, P.E. Site Design Consultants
________________________________________________________________

Co – Chairperson Diane Dreier called the meeting to order at 7:30p.m. The meeting took place in the Town Hall Boardroom.

The minutes of 12/16/15 were approved with a motion from Diane Dreier and seconded by Patrick Francois.   

Communications Received:

None
Chairpersons Report:

None
Reports from Other Committees:

None
Old Business:

Bonsignore Minor Subdivision - 2483 Hunterbrook Rd. / SBL: 36.05-2-57
Joe Riina PE of Site Designs Consultants showed the Board Revised site plans for Bonsignore Minor Subdivision. The previous plan showed a section of Lot 2’s driveway was in the wetland buffer. On the revised plan the house on Lot 2 has been relocated. The relocation places the house, driveways, and new walls within the wetland buffer. Although the relocation has positively reduced the site disturbance from the previous plan, the relocation has increased the intrusion into the wetland buffer. Mitigation is required for the intrusion.

The mitigation for the intrusion was not shown on the revised plan. The Board requests a mitigation plan for review before final site plan approval is granted.
Envirogreen Associates – Route 6 Mohegan Lake / SBL: 15.16-1-30&31

Joe Riina PE of Site Designs Consultants showed the CB revised plans for      Envirogreen Associates. The new plans show the site to be moved forward to reduce intrusion into the wetland. The back of the site had been modified for a loading area and better traffic flow. Inline treatment for water draining would improve the quality of the discharge. The Board will need to see the one to one mitigation for this project. 
New Business:

None
Discussion:

None
The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m. by a motion proposed by Diane Dreier and seconded by Peter Alduino.
